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Retail	Theft	

Lemont,	IL		-	On	12/26/2017,	the	Lemont	Police	Department	took	custody	of	three	subjects	
who	were	suspected	of	stealing	approximately	$4500	in	merchandise	on	12/23/2017	from	the	
Target	store	located	at	13460	S.	Archer	Avenue,	Lemont,	IL.		As	a	result	of	an	investigation	by	
detectives,	Merle	Jones	(41)	of	the	6500	block	of	Sangamon	in	Chicago,	Christopher	Carr	(35)	of	
the	1000	block	of	Laflin	in	Chicago,	and	Teonia	Bullocks	(35)	of	the	1000	block	of	Laflin	in	
Chicago,	were	charged	with	one	felony	count	each	of	Retail	Theft.		As	part	of	the	investigation,	
detectives	were	alerted	to	other	possible	retail	thefts	in	which	Jones	and	Carr	were	suspects.		
The	Lemont	Police	Department	assisted	several	other	jurisdictions	in	getting	felony	charges	
approved	including	Flossmoor,	Mount	Prospect,	Skokie,	and	Bolingbrook	Police	Departments.	
All	three	subjects	were	transported	to	the	Bridgeview	courthouse	on	12/28/2017	and	were	
awaiting	a	bond	hearing.	
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